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Dear friends. 

I am in ongoing communication with leaders in

Ukraine. Here are some prayer needs...

1. Safety of church and leaders. Some of our churches are being used as  bomb

shelters. 

2. Finances and resources. Food and money are limited. 

3. Movement of refugees. Many women and children are fleeing the country for

safety reasons - while most men are staying to defend their country. 

4. Unity for the church. Ukraine and Russia have many family and friendship ties.
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HOW TO HELP

PRAY

Pray for the people of Ukraine. Pray for those who are displaced and injured and

without basic necessities. Pray for those who have lost loved ones. Pray for our

churches who are providing shelter and sharing food and water and other basic

necessities. Pray for resources to help our churches respond to the overwhelming

needs and for security in getting resources to people in need.
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To subscribe or unsubscribe please email ycristales@nazarene.ca

GIVE: DONATE TODAY to the “Ukraine Crisis - ACM1198” Response:

By Credit Card 

Use the "DONATE NOW" button below

Call 1-888-808-7490 or 905-602-8220 Ext 2 (Speak to Yara)

By Cheque

Make a cheque payable to the church of the Church of the Nazarene Canada,

and mail to:

Church of the Nazarene Canada

3657 Ponytrail Drive, Mississauga, Ontario, L4X 1W5. 

Be sure to designate "Ukraine Crisis- ACM1198" 

By e-Transfer

Send to churchofthenazarenecanada@gmail.com (no password required). 

Be sure to indicate "Ukraine Crisis - ACM1198" in the comments box along with

your full mailing address if you wish a charitable receipt.

Thank you for praying, for caring, and for sharing your gifts of compassion

for those in need.
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